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OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

Governor’s Lane – Erection of a Scaffold and Building Works 

 

In order to allow two contractors to dismantle an existing scaffold and erect a new scaffold 

to carry out the refurbishment of a building façade at Governor’s Lane, the following 

traffic arrangements will be put in place.  

 

As from 09:00hrs on Sunday 7 June 2015 and for a period not exceeding 6 hours, 

Governor’s Lane will be closed off to all vehicular traffic. Northbound traffic travelling 

along the southern end of Main Street will be diverted along the pedestrian zone by the 

Gibraltar Law Courts, through Cathedral Square and onto Line Wall Road.  

 

The Government would like to apologise to the public for any inconvenience caused. 


